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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Jude in Mrs Boyce’s 
Hazel in Miss Village’s 
Orla in Mrs Turner’s  
Wynter-Ivy in Mrs W/H 
Freddie in Mr Roberts 
Ethan in Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
Mia in Mrs Jones’ 
Lennon in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Erin in Miss Saveker’s 

Layla in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 

Tables masters 
Congratulations to Sophia G 
for demonstrating 
complete mastery of her 
times tables before the break. 
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Key Dates 
Scholastic book fair-01/03/24-06/03/24 
World book day ( costume free)-07/03/24 
Reception mother’s assembly-08/03/24 
#LetGirlsPlay-football session -08/03/24 
Comic relief-15/03/24 
Non-uniform day,chocolate donations-15/03/24 
Friends’ Chocolate Bingo Night-20/03/24 
FGT finals-22/03/24 
Break for Easter-22/03/24 
Children return- 09/04/24 (Tuesday) 

Comic relief 
Friday the 15th of March is also Red Nose 
Day and donations to this charity will be 
possible through ParentPay. 
World Book Day 
This year we will not be dressing up in 
costume for WBD on the 7th of March, 
uniform as normal. Instead we will be asking 
the children to bring in interesting science 
facts on a class theme to help compile our 
own school science encyclopedia. 
 

 

 

 
All of our talented pupils are 
welcome to try out at the class 
auditions for Florendine’s got 
talent. Those that make it 
through to the finals will be 
performing to the school on 
the last Friday of this half-
term. Come on, give it a go! 

Bingo and chocolate raffle 
On Friday the 15th of March the Friends 
will be asking for Chocolate donations 
in return for a non-uniform day. As 
usual your chocolate donations will go 
towards making the Easter hampers 
that are prizes in their raffle. The draw 
for that will be made at their Bingo 
evening which is being held on the 20th 
March from 5pm-7pm. 

 

 

  

Starting this Friday and 
continuing for three days next 
week there will be a book fair 
for you to visit, in the hall at 
the end of the school day. 
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